
My name is Alicia Ciambrone and I am a homeowner in the Hampden neighborhood of 
Baltimore city, a resident of Baltimore for 11 years. The history of this country is riddled 
with examples of police officers serving as judge, jury, and executioner of American 
citizens without consequence. Baltimore City is plagued with complaints of severe 
officer misconduct against its citizens; nearly 14,000 between 2015-2019. Officers 
should not be shielded from the consequences of their heinous actions. In the name of 
Freddie Gray, Breonna Taylor, Eric Garner, George Floyd, and too many others, police 
must be held accountable. Repealing the Law Enforcement Officers Bill of Rights is one 
small step in the right direction. 


